HINTS AND TIPS ON

— SERVICE—
Gor BSA Declers

from msA Incorporated, 639 Passaic Avenue, Nutley, N. J.

Service Bulletin #244 February 27, 1967

MPORTAN T

SUBJECT: DAMAGES IN SHIPMENTS OF NEW MOTORCYCLES

We are receiving an unusual number of Damages in
Shipments of New 1967 Motorcycles since the facto-
ry changed the packing and boxing methods.

PRECAUTIONS

There are precautions to be taken until such time as the factory has time to make
changes in their packing methods. We strongly urge you to instruct the people
who handle the new motorcycle shipment to use these precautions as follows:

1. DO NOT ALLOW THE BOX TO DROP ON EITHER END.

2. DO NOT ALLOW THE BOX TO FLOP ON ITS SIDE.

3. DO NOT STAND THE BOX ON EITHER END.

4. DO NOT BUMP THE SIDES OF THE BOX WITH A FORK LIFT OR ANY HEAVY OBJECT.

When the above precautions are taken there are less chances of the motorcycle be-
coming damaged in shipment and in handling.

We are giving copies of this Bulletin to all Trucking concerns who pick up motor-
cycles at our warehouses,

When you find damages in shipments, please follow the instructions as outlined in

the attached Bulletin in detail.
/7,

WB/jw WALTER BROWN
Service Manager




